
Central elementary Community School PAC meeting  

Tuesday November 5th, 2024 

general account $6108.08 

gaming account 50 grant of $4860 was deposited October 2nd 

Dpac: was attended by Katie and elected central elementaries representative for meeting 

Neufeld’s Fundraising this Thursday December 5th at 2:30 PM 

New business update benches ordered 3 weeks ago for field  

One school one book approved by PAC book cost $673 for 213 books at $2.50 per book 

Hot lunch update subway $105.60 in profits, no hot lunch in December or January but 
working on a fundraiser for January 2025 

New business 

gaming account $750 for grade 5 sweaters, field trip cost $550 and $225 

Administrative updates 

report cards are being structured in a way to be clearer and more concise for families 
report cards come out November 29th 

PAC donations Robin is looking into how we can offer it to parents to engage with 

ultra night November 20th Wednesday the Carver will be sharing with families about the 
experiences from 4:30 PM to 6:00 PM 

Popcorn machine needs attention to make sure it works properly and will be done before 
next PAC meeting 

 

 

 


